
Modern  One  is  open  for
visitors
Modern One building at the Scottish National Gallery of Modern
Art has reopened today.

Those  visiting  can  enjoy  the  much-loved  artworks  of  the
nation’s art collection again, and in a different way. The
National Galleries of Scotland are limiting the number of
visitors in each gallery at any one time, to ensure physical
distancing.  

Visitors can book free time-slots for the Scottish National
Gallery and for Modern One via our new online booking system,
available now on the NGS website.

Admission remains free, but tickets must be booked online in
advance. Tickets can be booked up to 2 weeks ahead.
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